Dear Senator ,

By now, you may have watched the videos released by the Center for Medical Progress
exposing Planned Parenthood’s profiting off of the sale of aborted fetal tissue. The content of
the videos is disturbing and highlights the destructive nature of the abortion industry. | would
urge you to please support S.1881: Bill to Defund Planned Parenthood. | realize the “right” to
abortion is a plank of the Democratic Party. But you don't even have to be pro-life to be opposed
to the federal support of Planned Parenthood. | am grieved that our federal tax dollars are being
funneled to support an organization that, according to its 2013-2014 annual report, performed
327,653 abortions in one year.

| realize that Planned Parenthood does not only perform abortions. They offer STD testing and
contraception resources, for example. However, other organizations offer these kinds of
resources, too, without involving themselves in the destruction of life in the womb. As the Bill S.
1881 calls for, let’s direct federal funds to these organizations, not to Planned Parenthood.

Thank you for your service to our state and country and for taking the time to consider this very
important issue.

Sincerely,

Mailing Info:

Barbara Boxer http://www.boxer.senate.gov/contact/

Dianne Feinstein https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/index.cfm/e-mail-me
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